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CHENNAI METROPOLITAN WATER SUPPLY AND SEWERAGE BOARD

DUE TO MAINTENANCE WORKS IN WALL TAX ROAD NEAR ELEPHANT GATE
BRIDGE ROAD THERE WILL BE NO WATER SUPPLY IN AREA-V

FROM 27.10.2021 9 AM TO 28.10.2021 6 AM

CMWSS Board has proposed to shift the existing water mains in Wall tax road,

near Elephant gate bridge road to facilitate the Highways department to construct the

box culvert across the road linking the existing Storm Water Drain on either side of Wall

tax road, near Elephant gate bridge road to avoid flooding during monsoon. In view of

the above, the piped water supply to Egmore, Purasaiwalkam, Chintharipet, Triplicane,

Choolai, Park Town, George Town, Sowcarpet, Vepery and adjoining areas will be

disrupted from 9 AM on 27/10/2021 to 6 AM on 28/10/2021.

Hence, the public are requested to store sufficient quantity of water well in

advance. They may also contact the concerned Engineer in the following number for the

supply of water through mobile water tankers for urgent requirements.

Area Engineer-V (Royapuram), Cell No. 8144930905
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